249 union street, westfield, massachusetts 01085 413/568-8643
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January 17, 1979
Dear Mr. Morss:

This will confirm your reception of WLDM
on January 12, 19709.

We appreciate your report. Knowing the
cost of cassettes, I am returning that
to you for re-use.

Enclosed for vour information is our
local coverage map.

rtis H. Hahn
General Manager
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